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Thank you to everyone who has supported our fundraising this term, we will let you know what exciting 
things we buy for school soon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Asda Cashpot for kids 
 

 Just a few days left to take part in this fundraising event.  
We have raised £290 so far, thank you to everyone who has signed up. 

There is still time to opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose St Joseph’s 
Catholic Primary School WR4 9PG, then shop and scan in store or shop online 

at Asda.com, by 30th November and they will donate money straight to us. 
You will also receive your own reward points. 

Christmas gift shop 
Thank you for ordering Christmas gifts, the children will be bringing them home next week. Please be 

aware many gifts are breakable. We hope you like them. 

Non-Uniform Day – Bring a Raffle Prize 
Friday 6th December 

       Come to school in non-uniform in exchange for a raffle prize donation.  
We will be making Christmas themed hamper prizes for each year group.   

Please bring donations in on the day, these could include sweets, chocolates, toiletries, soft toys, candles, 

Christmas treats, games, crafts… the possibilities are endless. Please ensure all perishable food and drink 

items have long best before dates and are unopened. 

Christmas Raffle 
Tickets on sale between Monday 2nd Dec – Monday 16th Dec 

£1 per strip 
Please send in correct money in a named envelope clearly marked with ‘Friends Christmas Raffle’. 

The children need to give their envelope to class teachers and we will ensure tickets are added to the draw 

and a record of sale kept. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 18th December.  

Year group hamper prizes will be sent home with the lucky winners to enjoy. 

Please retain this ticket information in line with licencing laws. 
Promoter: Friends of St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. Registered charity No. 1190964 

Kate Lowe, St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Chedworth Drive, Worcester WR4 9PG 
£1 per strip. Draw date 18th December 2024 11am 

Our Christmas cards project 
raised £304.38  

 

Our Autumn Fete raised 
£2930  

 



Easyfundraising  
Please use the Easyfundraising app for your online 

Christmas shopping, every little helps! 

 

Clothing bin 
Having a clear out? 

We need your old clothes please! 
Please remember to put your 

old clean reusable clothes, shoes 
(in pairs), handbags, belts and 

bedsheets, duvet covers, pillow 
cases into the clothing bin at the 

front of the school. This really 
helps to top up our fundraising, 
so please use them as much as 

you can. 

WE STILL NEED YOUR HELP! 
Our Friends of St Joseph’s fundraising group needs more volunteers!  

We would like to run more events for the children but we can’t without your help.  
If you think you could help with preparing or helping at events, please get in touch asap.  

Without volunteers, Friends events will stop!  
Please talk to a committee member or email us, we look forward to hearing from you. 

friendsofstjos@yahoo.co.uk 
Thank you Kate Lowe 

Chair of Friends of St. Joseph’s committee  
Any personal information that you share with Friends is handled confidentially and disposed of securely afterwards. 
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